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Solid Waste Financial Coordinator (Shared Mailbox)

This e-mail letter is to acknowledge receipt of inflation-adjusted cost estimates, dated January 7, 2015 and
copy received June 10, 2015 upon Department request, for closure of CEMEX Construction Materials Florida,

LLC — Brooksville South Cement Plant Waste Tire Processing Facility. The cost estimates dated January 7, 2015

(total for closing $34,735.18) are APPROVED for 2015. The next annual update (revised or inflation-adjusted
estimates) is due no later than March 1, 2016.

In addition, this e-mail letter is to acknowledge receipt of inflation-adjusted cost estimates, dated January 7,
2015 and received January 8, 2015, for closure of CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC — Brooksville

South Cement Plant Alternative Fuel Material Processing Facility. The cost estimates received January 8, 2015
(total for closing $325,870.80) are APPROVED for 2015. The next annual update (revised or inflation-adjusted

estimates) is due no later than March 1, 2016.

A copy of each of these two estimates is forwarded, via this email, to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at
Solid.Waste.Financial.Coordinator@dep.state.fl.us Financial assurance documents can be sent to: Solid Waste

Section, FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2407. Please work with the

coordinator directly to assess the facility’s compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-

701.630, F.A.C.

Further information about Solid Waste Financial Assurance can be found at the Department’s website at:
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr

Thank you,
Amaury

Amaury Betancourt

Engineering Specialist 11

Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP)
Southwest District Compliance Assurance Program
13051 North Telecom Parkway

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

Telephone: (813) 470-5905



Fax: (813) 470-5995
e-mail: amaury.betancourt@dep.state.fl.us

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



